Recreation Advisory Committee Meeting Notes Monday October 25, 2022 at 330.
Truro Central School

Attendance: Peter Morris, Drew Locke, Beth Cook, Chelsea Loughran, Lindsey White,
Guest Mike Silva- Seamens Bank President

e Welcome-
Discussed meeting on Tuesdays- 1st 2nd or 3rd of the month checking with Stephanie Rein to
see when the select board meeting is,Christine McGee is interested in being the second
alternate

e Approved minutes of September 12. 2022

¢ Director’s Report
Damion-appointed to Community Services Director, Interviews completed for Asst. Community
Services Director: Recreation Beach interviews completed but no formal offer has been made to
an applicant, Office Assistant has 5 applications

Youth Soccer

K-2 -team
-Wellfleet would like to play but they have separate teams for grades 1 and 2
-Wellfleet is using Snow’s Field due to Oysterfest festivities

Boys 3/4 Girls 3/4

5th and 6th grade players playing with Provincetown and Wellflet

Pickleball- drop in right now, looking to expand, online reservation not always effective if you
want to play in a group

TCS used to have 3 courts but the tape on the gym floor left a residue. Looking to get back at
the school. Damian has purchased new tape and will be working with Drew Locke to come up
with a possible solution.

Volleyball and Yoga currently at the Community Center.

Halloween Event- Friday 10/28/22 5-7 pm recreation hired photo booth, face painter, supplying
a popcorn machine.

Christmas Event/Collaboration with Truro Police Department

Youth Basketball- posting for coaches soon

Open Space and Recreation Plan - has not been updated, get in contact with open space
committee Susan Girard or Nick Norman- Co Chairs

Walsh Property Community Planning Committee- proposed a variety of options fields, walking
trails, single track mountain bike trails

Multi Generational Exercise Equipment- still need to work on a barrier/fencing '




The Budget will be presented in January 2023.

Projects
Pickleball courts as Snow’s Field FY24 - still pending

Communication/Outreach/Community Awareness- discussed different ways to reach out to
the community and families about activities

Survey/Information gathering- community interest in intramural sports

Funding/FundRaising
Mike Silva- Former Member in attendance to share information

Friends of Truro Recreation was founded to help support the building of the playground and
other recreation activities. A 501 ¢ was created,15,000 dollars is in account, they generated
money from a soda machine and fundraising letters. Friends of Truro Recreation has not been
active in 5-6 years due to the recreation committee not being active. Mike is looking to transfer
the 501 ¢ and the account to current members of the Recreation Committee. Beth and Chelsea
will go to Seamens to transfer the account.

Adjourned at 5:23
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